
Board Report Mineola Primary School/January 2013 

 Current enrollment is 435. 

 Coach Staci Wyman was voted the Kiwanis Teacher of the Year for the Primary School. 

 All ESL teachers are taking part in the TELPAS training online and calibration as required 

this month. 

 Several history/social science lessons have been taught on all grade levels in celebration 

of Black History month.  
 Head Start Parent Meeting was held on the 6th. 

 The Retired Educators of Wood County came and read to students on the 11th. 

 Valentine parties were held on the 14th.   

 Presidents’ Day on the 18th.  

 The 2nd grade TELPAS writing sample window opened on the 19th.  

 The first grade visited the Brookshire’s World of Wildlife Museum in conjunction with 

their science curriculum on the 20th. 

 Report cards will be sent home on the 26th.  

 Awards Assembly for the 4th Six weeks will be held on the 27th.  

 College Jersey Day on the 28th.  

 


